
​ ​ ​ ​ Transportation Report for August 2025 School Board Meeting 
​ ​ ​ ​ Highlighting July 2025 Activities 

 
Department:​ ​ ​ ​ Transportation 

 
HR|Business Services Committee:​ 08.11.2025 

 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Regular Board Meeting:​ ​ 08.19.2025 
 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Report Prepared By:​ ​ ​ Jeremy Kasapidis 
 
 
Manager’s Minutes: 

●​ As summer draws to a close, we are wrapping up summer school and shifting our focus to 
preparing for the 2025-2026 school year. Our current efforts include finalizing routes, 
performing vehicle maintenance, and organizing our back-to-school training for staff. 

 
What We’re Working On: 

●​ We've completed routing for nearly 1,000 students for the 2025-2026 school year in July. 
●​ Our mechanics are preparing the buses for their annual inspections in August. 

 
Upcoming Changes/Improvements to the Department: 

●​ We have converted an unused office into a dedicated training area. This space, equipped with 
computers, will facilitate ongoing learning for our current drivers and helpers, as well as 
provide a resource for new trainees. 
  

Staffing Report: 
●​ Our department currently has two new driver trainees enrolled in our program. We are also 

looking to fill a full-time driver position, open due to a departure over the summer. 
 
Stats in the Spotlight: 

●​ 1,268,594 miles driven last year transporting students 
 
 
 
 


